
Year 11 – Term 3.1 and 3.2 

The GCSE course ends in May and all work completed for this qualification must be handed in to be 

internally and externally moderated. This means that from May onwards Art lessons will focus on 

recapping skills and knowledge from the GCSE course that will then lead in to the A Level course.  

The skills and knowledge are determined by the students; their strengths and areas for 

development. The A Level course is explained to all students, then they begin to research for their 

own independent projects. 

 


